Town Of Black Brook

Public Hearing - Utility Payment Late Fees

August 11th, 2025

5:32 PM

Meeting called to order by Supervisor Douglass at 5:32 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

Attendees:

Supervisor: Jon Douglass

Town Council: William Rhino Jr., Ron Wilkins, James Seguin, Stephen Bombard,

Secretary to the Supervisor: Jessica Douglass

Water Superintendent/Maintenance: Fred Drake

Town Clerk: Dennis Bushey

Visitors Attendees: None

Visitors VIA Zoom: None

Supervisor Douglass made a motion that the reading of the public posting of this public hearing by the Town Clerk be waived. It was seconded by William Rhino and all in favor.

The proposed changes to the late fees charged on town water and sewer in both districts one and two were discussed.

After some discussion by the Town Board, a motion was made by Supervisor Jon Douglass and Seconded by Councilman William Rhino to Adjourn at 5:43 PM. All in favor

Dennis Bushey, Town Clerk